We are honored and grateful that the printing industry has been named an essential business during this
unpredictabe ime. Vhen we opened our business n 1973, we took  vow o serve our customers
honestly and to the best of our ability and we are 50 excited that we can continue to serv
today & moving forward

We are happy 1 say tht Belfa i apen for business whie working it the gidelnes ofthe COC and
ourlocal governments. Our presses are up and running, our supply chains for paper, ink and supplies are
open and the United Simen Bost System is flowing normally. We will be keeping our copy centers and
commercial print operations open under an adjusted schedule. Our Woodbury and Glassboro locations
will be open Monday through Thursday from 9am-4pm.

Our stores are e and all customers are always welcome but we are asking everyone to uilze our
pi or have their shipped via UPS o FedEx for delivery

To use our curside pickup senicos:
Wo Location: Emll your oder 0 quoles@beliapintng com

e e Emal you order 1 sesoeoiabe
Prepay foryour order by credtcard hrough emal o phone.
Wait for us to inform you that your order is rea
When you reach our parking lot, call us to let us know you've arrived.
We'll bring your order to your car

« Woodbury: 856-845-2234 ext 3

« Glassboro: 856-582-4004

We are also taking additional sanitation measures in our stores to keep our customers and staff safe,
including two scheduled cleanings per day of all high traffic areas and commercial machines

Please let us know if you have any questions or feedback. We will keep you updated on any further
changes if it becomes necessary. We appreciate your continued business!

Thank you!
The Bellin Family




